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Oak Class Newsletter 
 

Mrs. Delia & Mrs.Natalia 

2nd  grade 
 

 
 

May  2021 June 2021 
 

The required homework is 30 minutes every day of I-ready. 

Monday/Wednesday is Reading, Tuesday/Thursday is Math.  

For Writing, the students will be working on Unit 6: Research Writing 

In Reading the students will work on poetry, non- Fiction, and fiction 

literature. 

In Language, the Kindergarteners will work with parts of speech and 

punctuation. 

In Mathematics, the students will continue to work with addition and 

subtraction with regrouping.  They will continue working in geometry and 

fractions. 

In Social Studies the students will work on reasearching Asia and Africa. 

In Science the students will work on continents around the world. 

 

Useful links: 

https://www.Xtramath.org/ 

Login.i-Ready.com 

Tickettoread.com 

Please feel free to contact us at: 

Ms. Delia: dboboc@sbmontessoricharter.com 

Mrs. Natalia: nlopez@sbmontessoricharter.com  

 

Things to remember: 

 

No School 

May 

Monday, May 31, 2021, Schools 

and Administrative Offices 

Closed 

June 

Wednesday, June 9, 2021, Early 

Release Day/Last Day of School  

Wednesday, June 30, 2021, 

Report Cards Issued 

 

a) Read every night with your 

child. 

b) All students will take the third 

I-Ready assessment. Make 

sure that our children practice 

I-ready every day for 30 

minutes. 

c) Aftercare payments MUST be 

made by the due date 

d) Tardiness: It is a disruption to 

the student and the class, please 

make sure your child arrives to 

school on time. Reading 

instruction takes  place  in 

the first  hour of class; 

therefore, tardiness will 

hinder our students from 

developing age-appropriate 

reading skills. 

e) Please make sure to pack your 

child a bottle of water every 

day. 
f) Have your child practice 

spelling words every day! 

 

 

 

mailto:dboboc@sbmontessoricharter.com
mailto:nlopez@sbmontessoricharter.com


   

  Page 2 of 2 

   
 

Please allow 24 hours for us to respond. 

 

 

 

 

To help our students memorize 

their addition facts we encourage 

you to take advantage of the free 

activities on the xtramath.org. 

They also have an app for the iPad 

and tablets. It is essential that we 

work together for our children’s 

academic progress and character 

building by taking time to help 

them improve the areas which 

challenge them.   

It is imperative that you read with 

your child every night for at least 

20 minutes. If you show 

enthusiasm they will feel reading 

is an exciting, pleasant experience. 

 


